
Organizational Meeting Minutes  

November 17, 2024 

 

The annual meeting for Pelican Bay was held on November 14, 2024, and the new members of 

the Board of Directors were announced.  The newly elected board of directors held an 

organizational meeting on November 17, 2024.  Present at the meeting were Len Garbaro, 

Michelle Marlowe, Krista Cooper, and Nancy Vetter.  The meeting was to establish officers for the 

remainder of the 2024 year and into 2025.  The meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm.  The 

positions were decided as follows:  Len Garbero, President, Michelle Marlowe, Vice President, 

Krista Cooper, Secretary, Matt Kuzdrall, Treasurer, and Nancy Vetter, member-at-large.   

With no further business and discussion, the organizational meeting was closed after this decision 

was reached.     

 

Respectfully submitted, 

BOD Secretary 

Krista Cooper 

 


